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3 November 2023 

Notice on Jordan Road Branch Services 

Please be informed that our services offered at Jordan Road Branch (Address: 1/F, Sino Cheer Plaza, 

23-29 Jordan Road, Kowloon.) will be relocated to the following premises after the close of business 

on 6 January 2024 (Saturday). We will continue to be at your service as follows: 

 

Jordan Branch 

Address: Shops 1-4 & 8, G/F, 238 Nathan Road, Kowloon. 

 

Customers may also enjoy our convenient banking services via diversified electronic channels like 

Internet Banking, Mobile Banking, Phone Banking and ATMs. 

 

For enquiries, please call our Personal Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2388. 

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 


